
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

The City of Santa Fe is conducting a public meeting to collect input on the preferred 
alternatives evaluated in Phase A of the Arroyo de los Chamisos Crossing Study. The 
Study evaluates the transportation needs to enhance connectivity across the Arroyo 
de los Chamisos. 

The purpose of the public meeting is to provide a project update, review the Phase A 
analysis, and collect comments and concerns on the preferred alternatives. The Phase 
A Report can be viewed at: https://www.santafenm.gov/arroyo_chamiso_crossing. 

To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related accommodations for the 
meeting, contact Melanie Bishop at mbishop@bhinc.com at least two days before the 
meeting. Para información en español contacte (505)923-3341.

Written comments will be accepted at the public information meeting, or they 
may be mailed to Melanie Bishop, Bohannan Huston Inc, 7500 Jefferson St. NE, 
Albuquerque, NM 87109, phoned to (505) 923-3340, emailed to mbishop@bhinc.
com, or faxed to (505)798-7988. 

Tuesday, March 10, 2020
6:00 to 8:00 PM

Santa Fe Community Convention Center 
201 W Marcy St, Santa Fe, NM 

Project Study Area

The City of Santa Fe invites you to a public information meeting for the Arroyo de los Chamisos Crossing Study - Phase A

Meeting location change:
•	 Santa Fe Convention Center, 

Sweeney Ballroom F 
•	 Free parking in the 

Convention Center Parking 
Garage 

RESCHEDULED 


